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Decision:  Purchase Authorization:  The Queensway Track Rehabilitation 
 
At its meeting of February 21, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the 
staff report, as follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board authorize: 
 
Acceptance of the bid submitted by Sanscon Construction Ltd. and award of a contract 
in the amount of $8,939,558.01 (including applicable taxes) for the  above stated 
contract on the basis of the lowest compliant total bid price”. 
 
 

               

 




